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 I am the Head Coach of Tigard Tualatin Swim Club and I have been involved in 

Oregon Swimming since 1995. 

 

In my time as a swimmer and a coach, Osborn has been a center piece of Oregon 

Swimming. Our state does not have many 50 meter pools that are accessible to the 

public and Osborn and Corvallis Aquatic Team have always been incredible hosts for 

the development of athletes from Novice to Elite swimmers. 

 

I strongly believe that if Osborn Aquatic Center remains closed, it will deal a blow not 

only to the area due to the amount of tourism it generates, but to the sport of 

swimming in Oregon. 

 

Thank you 


